
From: Robert Coluccio <rcoluccio@professionalsaustralia.org.au>  

Sent: Tuesday, 1 December 2020 3:29 PM 

To: Abha Devasia <abha.devasia@amwu.org.au>; Yolla Abousleiman <yolla@etuaustralia.org.au>; 

Chambers - Bissett C <Chambers.Bissett.c@fwc.gov.au>; Hamish Harrington 

<Hamish.Harrington@aigroup.com.au> 

Cc: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au>; Adrian.Morris@ashurst.com; david@dghrservices.com.au; 

Trent.Sebbens@ashurst.com; Eliza Sarlos <esarlos@cfmeu.com.au> 

Subject: RE: AM2020/25 - Four yearly review of modern awards – Black Coal Mining Industry Award 

 

Dear Associate, 

 

Thank you for your email below.  

 

We confirm the APESMA consents to the adjournment of tomorrow’s conference to 9 December. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Robert Coluccio 

Senior Legal Officer 

Collieries’ Staff and Officials Association 

Lvl 1, 491 Kent Street 

Sydney NSW 2000  

 


